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	Shabbat Services



	Please note: There will be no Friday night services or Saturday morning meditation. Friday night services will resume at 7:30 pm, August 17, and meditation will resume at 9:15 am, August 18.
 
Saturday morning
10 am: Lay-led morning Shabbat service followed by a kiddush lunch at noon. Please come and help make a minyan!
 
  
Parasha of the Week: Matot Masei 
 Click on the Torah portion link above to watch short cartoons based on the story that Jews are reading this week in the Torah.



		






	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Can you help to make a minyan on summer Saturday mornings? Please click here to sign up or contact Marcy Gray in the PCS office, or just show up!
 



		






	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
	


Share your love of music during the High Holidays!  
Join the PCS Choir (but you don't need to read music or know Hebrew!) and/or play an instrument.  
E-mail Cantor Abbe at cantorabbe@yahoo.com or contact the PCS office. All are welcome!
	


PCS Teens (and friends)! 
Do you want to make the High Holidays more meaningful - and fun? Click here for flyer or contact the PCS office for more info. 
 



	~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
SPIRITUAL DIRECTION CIRCLE OPENINGS
Spiritual direction (hashpa'ah) uses spiritual tools to deeply discern how holiness can flow through the "stuff" of one's life - in all its beauty and messiness.   
Rabbi David Markus, an ordained spiritual director (mashpia) based in Westchester, has been facilitating a transformational PCS-based spirituality circle for several years, and the group now is expanding.   
Sessions are monthly (typically Sundays) for two hours.  Cost is $180 for 5 sessions. For more information, please contact Rabbi David at davidevanmarkus@gmail.com.  



		






		






	The PCS office is closed on Mondays.  
Please feel free to leave a phone message or send an email and a response will be forthcoming in as timely manner as possible.



		









			



	






			






	Rabbi Julie is away, returning to PCS on August 14.  
For all synagogue questions or concerns, or if you are in need of pastoral care, please call or email Marcy Gray in the PCS office, mgray@shalompcs.com, 769-2672.  
In case of a pastoral emergency and you need to reach someone in the evenings or on the weekends, please call PCS Vice President Roberta Korus, 917-373-3662. 



		






	Pleasantville Community Synagogue 
219 Bedford Road, Pleasantville, NY 
www.shalompcs.com ~ 914-769-2672 ~info@shalompcs.com 
 
Pleasantville Community Synagogue is a welcoming Jewish community with people of diverse traditions and backgrounds who want to share a joyous spiritual and cultural home. 
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